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As a local resident | am pleased to see this application, as it supports the Government's (and, in turn, the
National Parks England's) Vision (as set out in Circular 2010 by Defra, March 2010) for sustainable tourism.

It will be a place for tourists and residents alike to enjoy.

I am, therefore, in support of the application, but would suggest that there might be conditions attached for
landscaping around the additional car parking spaces, so that cars are not seen from Hackness Road.
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